
No.FOR.106/2014/PU117 

S 

No. 

In pursuance to letter No.PER(ARC)3/2012/106I dated 4" May. 2023. the 

Governor of Meghalaya is pleased to nominate the following officers as the Public Grievance Redressal 

Offcer (PGRO) to the CPGRAMS and MegPGRAMS portal in respect of Forest & Environment 

Department: 

3 

Name of 
Department Head 
of Depart1ment 

Forest & 

Environment 
Department 

(Administrative) 
Secretariat. 

Olo The Principal 
Chief Conservator 
of Forest & HoFF, 

Meghalaya., 
Shillong 

Meghalaya State 
Pollution Control 
Board, Shillong. 

GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
FOREST & ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

Copy to: 

ORDERS BY THE GOVERNOR 

Name 

Na 

Shri. S.S. 

Syiemlieh, MCS 

Shri. B. 
Shangdiar, IFS 

Memo.No.FOR.106/2014/117-A 

NOTIFICATION 

Shri. R. 

Dated: Shillong, the 23" August, 2023. 

Public Grievances Redressal Officer PGRO 

Designation 
Joint Secretary to 

the Govt. of 

Meghalaya, 
Forest & 

Environment 

Department 
Chief Conservator 
of Forest (Admn.)., 
l/c Conservator of 

Forests (HÌ) 

A6S39-S40 
25 AUG 2023 

Secretary 

Email 

syiem 123@gmail.com 9436106342 

cfhqmeg@gmail. com 

memsecy.spcb 
meg@gov. in 

Sd/ 

Phone 

* *******7 * 

9436993460 

8131075501 

(Shri. S.C. Sadhu, LAS) 
Sarétary to the Government of Meghalay a. 

Forest and Environment Departunent. 

Dated: Shillong, the 23 August. 2023. 

1. The P.S. to the Hon'ble Chief Minister of Meghalaya, i/c Forest & Environment Department for 
information of the Hon'ble Chief Minister. 

2. The P.S. to the Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, for information ot the Chiet Secretar 
3. The P.A. to the Commissioner & Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, Forest & Environment 

Department for information. 
The Principal Chief Conservator of Forest & HoFF, Meghalaya, Shillong tor intormation and 
necessary action. 

S. The Joint Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, Forest & Environmnent Department for 
information and necessary action. 

6. The Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya, Personnel & Admv. Retornns Department 
(Administrative Reforms Cell) with reference to your letter stated above. 


